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Good morning,

Upon recently reviewing the new boundary lines in relation to the subdivision I live in, Glenn Acres, it appears the new
boundary lines between the East ward and Southeast ward will divide our subdivision. Zooming in on the map for the
proposed ward realignment, it looks like one side of Parnell RD is in one ward and the other side of Parnell RD is in
another ward. The same can be said with Wyndham LN. My question is - has the Glenn Acres subdivision been split
between the East and Southeast wards along Parnell RD and Wyndham LN? Can you confirm whether this is so or
not? Thanks.

Regards,

Jonathan Iselin

Glenn Acres

Wyndham LN

Winston Salem, North Carolina
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